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From: Solar Citizens <info@solarcitizens.org.au>
Sent: Friday, 26 July 2013 2:54 PM
To: ESCOSA:Essential Services Commission of South Australia
Cc: MINEN:Minister Koutsantonis' Office; Premier
Subject: Submissions to the Review of the Solar Feed-in Tariff Premium
Attachments: South Australian ESCOSA Submission.pdf

Dear Mr Petrus, Mr Carellas or whomever it may concern, 
 
Please find attached: 1,420 submissions to the Review of the Solar Feed-in Tariff Premium. 
 
They are currently collated as one .pdf, but, if needed, I can email each submission to you individually to 
ensure they are counted as 1,420 individual submission (although, please recognise this may cause issues 
with your email provider and inbox). 
 
Solar Citizens opened a submission process on 15 July to allow ordinary solar users in South Australia to 
have their say on solar in SA. In just one week, 1,420 individuals and families were motivated to say that 
the government should ensure a fair, legislated tariff price for solar. Their submissions, and additional 
comments, are attached. 
 
Please let me know of any questions or issues. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Dr Geoff Evans 
Campaign Manager 
Solar Citizens 
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